
Afternoon Pickup
Parents of PreK - 4th grade students will proceed to the pickup line. 

We will have a staff member at the pick up entrance 
to let 5 cars at a time pull in to pick up their students. 

Stop and give them your students name and grade, then pull up to one of the 
five cones set up as loading points. A staff member will radio in and a runner 

will bring your child out to the car.  We will load 5 cars at a time and when 
children are safely loaded will release cars and have the next set pull forward. 

This will be a continual process until all students are loaded. 

If you have a child in grades 5 - 12 they will walk out to you in the gravel lot. 
Also, students in grades 5 - 12 can pick up younger siblings in the new gym 

and walk them out to the gravel lot by the ball fields. 
You will not need to go through the pick up line if you do this. 

PreK - 4th grade pick up 
line is noted in  Blue..

The   pink line  designates the 
line grade 5 - 12 students and 
siblings, if any, will walk out 

to the gravel lot.

A staff member will be outside 
the main entrance to maintain 

safety on their way to the gravel 
lot. The  crossing guard will be in 

the crosswalk as well. 

High School students are being 
released at 1 PM. This allows 
parents to have room to park 

in the gravel lot.
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